
Student Announcements
                               April 27, 2023



NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS
Attention Student Council members, our senior celebration will occur this Friday during our regularly scheduled meeting time, but we only 
have a few people signed up to bring food and drink items.  Please go to our Student Council Google Classroom page right now and sign up 
to bring an item Friday morning for our all council meeting.  And, don't forget to be regularly checking our Classroom page for important end 
of the year meetings and announcements!

Do you know what grade you have in PE? Do you know you are required to pass all of your PE classes in order to graduate? Well you have 
options! After school on Wednesdays and Thursdays, from 3:10-4:10pm, you can come to the Fitness Center and complete a workout for 
PE credit.  About 40 min on any cardio machine can earn you back one day's worth of credit.  Your PE teachers want you to get good 
grades!  If you have more questions, talk to your PE teacher during class.  There are only a few weeks left to improve your grade!

Congratulations to our April Student of the Month--Maritsa Romero!

If you are joining Mrs. Deleon & Creative Writing Club for the Upstate Eight Literary Festival field trip tomorrow, make sure you are 
at Entrance H at 7:45! The bus is leaving at 7:55. Please bring $$ for lunch, your notebook or Chromebook for the writing 
workshops, and any pieces you would like workshopped. You will be meeting with poets, rap artists, and spoken word artists! 

Hey International Club! Come by after school today to grab a permission slip for next week.  Next week we will be going to Patel Brothers 
after school and taking the mini bus! We won't actually have a full meeting today.

Summer School Drivers Ed Registration: Registration is almost complete! A few more spots are remaining. Remember, registration must 
be completed prior to Friday, May 5th!!!!!!



NEW SPORTS
Varsity and JV Badminton head to Conference Doubles today - Varsity is at GBE and JV is at Elgin. Wish them luck, and show up for JV 
conferences singles at HOME on Saturday at 9am!



Latin Fever 2023!! Watch this video!! 
Latin Fever tickets sales will begin TODAY 

until Friday, May 5th during all lunch 
periods! 

WATCH THE PROMO VIDEO HERE!
● The tickets are $15 ( will not be sold at 

the door) - please bring your ID with 
you to purchase the ticket as well as to 

attend the dance. 
● The dance will be on Friday, May 5th 

FROM 6:30 TO 9:30 PM in Commons. . :) 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q3yRZiwOwLFpbnvBheYBFRo3UVHyY_VK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q3yRZiwOwLFpbnvBheYBFRo3UVHyY_VK/view?usp=sharing


JOIN US NEXT WEEK FOR:
LATIN FEVER

SPIRIT WEEK
Monday, May 1st-Thursday, May 5th  



Monday/Lunes

Pajama Dayyyy!



Tuesday/Martes 
Soccer Jersey/camiseta de fútbol



Wednesday/Miércoles
Latino Celebrity & Role model Day!
EXAMPLES:
-Ellen Ochoa 
-Selena Quintanilla
-Dolores Huerta
-Frida Kahlo 



Thursday/Jueves
Vaquero Day | Cowboy/Cowgirl



Friday/Viernes - DAY OF LATIN FEVER DANCE!!!!
Heritage attire/Atuendo de herencia



Must have:
● School ID
● pencils and/or 

pens
● a calculator (if 

appropriate)
● extra clothing 

layers
● water/ snack

Not permitted:
● a backpack
● cell phone
● Smartwatch
● Headphones
● Chromebook 
● Highlighters
● book/ homework

Locate your testing room 
BEFORE your test date!



Juniors, hours are due this coming Monday, May 1: 
we are still looking for volunteers to help with 
Saturday’s “Day of the Child” event, so if you can step 
in, email Mrs. Fireman.

Juniors, meeting on May 3 in the Community Room! 

Seniors, we have a rehearsal in the auditorium on 
May 5 during den. This will help us run the awards 
and senior send-off much more smoothly next 
Sunday! This rehearsal will take the place of the May 
meeting.

Seniors, did your parents turn in baby pictures? We 
are missing about 15…

All members, the banquet is May 7! 



With two popular boxing clubs 
located in West Chicago, Jonathan 
Saucedo questions why WEGO has 
never offered the sport  - or club - in 
his latest column, “Jonathan Says”.

https://wildcatchronicle.org/11944/44/jonathan-says-where-is-boxing-at-west-chicago-community-high-school/






Want your 

own cool 

ID?
During the first week of May, 

swing by the LRC, pick an ID 

template, and get your picture 

taken and then we’ll put 

together a cool ID for you! 



WeGo LRC will be 
celebrating Free 
Comic Book Day 
all week long 
during the first 
week of May!! 

Best for last: Free comics will be available Friday the 5th! 

These are som
e 

of the com
ics 

we’ll have!



PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENTS
Attention Student Council members, our senior celebration will occur this Friday during our regularly scheduled meeting time.  Please go to 
our Google Classroom page right now and sign up to bring an item on Friday.  Also, you should be regularly checking our Classroom page 
for important end of the year meetings and announcements the next few weeks.

Class of 2023--want to inspire the masses and leave your class with some final words.  Sign up to audition to be the Class of 2023 
Graduation speaker.  Auditions are next week. Click here to sign up: https://forms.gle/bRWAAajLdPXhWUWF9 

Our last FCCLA meeting of the year will be Wednesday May 3rd at 7:30 am in room 1521. Come earlier for food! Let's celebrate our 
competitors and vote on next year's officer team. Questions? See Mrs. Bauer or Mrs. Mullins

Cheer is a coed sport, and we would love for you to give cheer a try!  Cheer try-outs are May 2nd from 6-9pm and May 4th from 6-9:30pm in 
the Fieldhouse.  Registration is via the athletic website.  Click here to get started!

https://forms.gle/bRWAAajLdPXhWUWF9
https://westchicago.8to18.com/accounts/login


Thrifting is a way to go green 
and save green: learn more 
about WEGO’s vintage 
clothing fanatics, and The Whistle 
Stop, West Chicago’s newest thrift shop, 
helmed by high school alum. Feature 
article by Emily Ziajor.

https://wildcatchronicle.org/12304/features/going-green-and-saving-the-green-with-thrifting/
https://wildcatchronicle.org/12304/features/going-green-and-saving-the-green-with-thrifting/


Milton Township’s Community Emergency Response Team admitted 
new members following a disaster simulation featuring WCCHS 
volunteers on April 13. Read Dhanveer Gill’s story on the Wildcat 
Chronicle.

LINK

https://wildcatchronicle.org/12224/news/cert-program-a-success-in-wheaton-admits-new-emergency-response-volunteers/


Latin Fever will be May 5th!

We will be meeting Monday, May 1st after school in 
Room 3538 (Tantachuco’s Room) at 3:10 pm to plan 

the event!!!!

We will meet again on Thursday, May 4th after 
school!!!

If you are part of the LATIN FEVER PLANNING 
COMMITTEE…

Latin Fever será el 5 de mayo



FINAL THOUGHT


